
We request that the specifics of our FCC request be kept confidential.  

Per CFR 47, Part 0.459(b), we submit the following information: 

1) We identify specific frequency ranges and waveforms as the information to be kept confidential. 
We do not wish for the frequency ranges we are issued for testing purposes by the FCC to be 
publicly available, if possible.  

2) Since our work a) involves measurement of security-sensitive platforms, and b) such testing 
capabilities reveal our development and test capabilities as a completive company, we request 
that this information be held confidentially. 

3) Frequencies downselected for use by the FCC to be available for our testing purposes give 
indications to the performances of the military equipment we will be testing and is therefore 
privileged information.  

4) This privileged frequency test information represents our test capabilities as a supplier of 
hardware to various DoD and commercial entities. Since other companies provide similar 
services, indication of our test capabilities indicates revelation of our competitive capabilities. 

5) Disclosure of current test capabilities or lack of test capabilities could negatively influence our 
ability to win production contracts and maintain competitive advantage. 

6) Measures we have taken to prevent unauthorized disclosure of our intention to develop outdoor 
measurement capabilities has been to only reveal our intentions or targeted capabilities 
internally.  

7) Our frequency measurement capabilities which we target through this FCC application have not 
been revealed publicly.   

8) We request that the frequency ranges granted to us by the FCC for our outdoor test capabilities 
be kept confidential for a period of 2 years. We view this time period as not overly restrictive and 
will cover our immediate business interests.  

9) There is no further information we wish to provide at this time. For any questions or comments 
please contact: Pete Hugger, pete.hugger@resonantsciences.com; 541-915-4016 


